April 2, 1981

Mr. Michael Grogan
Sotheby Parke Bernet
980 Madison Avenue
New York, New York

"~ Dear Michael:

As I am about to return home to Canada, may I
express my deep appreciation for the kindnesses you
extended to our Diocese.

It was very generous of you to come to the
Cathedral and follow up your visit with a written
estimate of the neadlepoint for the benefit of our
anxious donor. I do not know how we would have managed
without your special talent and the time you donated to
us for the occasion.

With best regards and much appreciation,

Youfs sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Exacutive Director



